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 TOWN OF CARVER 

ASSESSOR’S OFFICE 
108 Main Street 

Carver, Massachusetts 02330 
(508) 866-3410 

                      FAX (508-866-7401) 
Cranberry Land USA 

October 7, 2014 
 

Present were Member Peter D. Sullivan, Laura A. Shippee and Administrative Assistant Dee 
Vicino.  Director of Assessing Ellen M. Blanchard and Chair Mike Paduch were absent from 
the meeting. The meeting was held at the Assessors Office Conference Room at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Minutes – The minutes of September 23, 2014 were presented but not voted on as a 
quorum was not available for the vote. 
 
Discussion and Vote – An excise warrant and a partial lien release for Chapter 61A was 
presented and voted to accept. Vote was 2-0-0 for the items as presented.  
 
Monthly Reports – The monthly list of Motor Vehicle Excise Abatements were presented to 
the board and voted to accept was 2-0-0.  The monthly reports were signed.   
 
Municipal Calendar – The Board was told we have preliminary approval for DOR and the 
Public Disclosure will be October 27 – 31, 2014.  The public notice was sent to the Carver 
Report to appear in the weekly paper on Friday, October 17th and again on Friday, October 
24th. 
 
Assessors Notes / Comments - A discussion was had by those present of the possibility of 
“sharing” the assessor’s town car with the new building inspector.  The emails that were 
sent from the town administrator to the director of assessing was shared with the board.  
Further discussion will be when more information is received by the director of assessing. 
 
There was no executive session needed. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 21, 2014 @ 5:30 in the Assessors Meeting 
Conference Room. 
 
As there was no other business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 5:57 
p.m. upon a motion by Peter and seconded by Laura, it was unanimous.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Dee  Vicino 
 
Dorothy “Dee” Vicino, MAA 
Administrative Assistant  


